Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: WASTE WATER 332-02D

From: peter sweetman [N

Sent: 18 November 2019 15:21
To: Wexford Receptionist <REC WEX@epa.ie>
Subject: WASTE WATER 332-02D

The EPA is required to carry out an AA and EIA on this development.
It is my submission that this is a different development development requiring an new NIS rather than an
amendment

Peter Sweetman
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